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Hello Everyone,  
Welcome to this weeks edition of our Newsletter.  It 
has been two short weeks since our last one.  As usual 
there has been lots happening. 
Parents evenings were held for our primary 
parents/carers.  Once again there was 100% 
attendance at these.  Thank you to all parents/carers 
for your continued support.  EYFS and Keystage 1 held 
their annual Splash Gala which went really well.   Well 
done to all the staff and students for organising and 
taking part in this.  We now look forward to our 
annual Swim Gala on Friday 16th April. 
Today we extend a very warm welcome to our two 
new students, Sune’ in Year 6 and Surene in Year 8.  
We hope they settle in well and enjoy their time here 
with us. 
That’s all for now! 
Mrs Maggott 
 
In a French culture lesson, Year 8 gave presentations 
on famous French sports personalities.  Every project 
was presented well with plenty of interesting follow 
up questions and discussions.  We saw a mix of 
professions including male footballers, a female 
football freestyler, a female tennis player and a male 
wrestler.  As a grown up I had already heard of all of 
these sports men and women, but I still ended up 
learning something new about every one of them. 
Well done Year 8!   

Mrs Crowie 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Swimming Gala 
This annual event will take place at Travellers Pool on Friday 
16th April 2021 @ 9am.  We look forward to parents 
supporting students on this occasion by wearing House 
colours. 
 
Year 7 Parents Evening  
This will take place in the Hall on Thursday 6th May at 
4.30pm by appointment, to discuss student progress.  
Appointment sheets will be issued on Tuesday 4th May 2021. 
 
Year 9 Options Evening  
This will be held on Wednesday 12th May 2021.  Year 9 
students and parents will be invited to attend to have an 
insight into the courses we have to offer Year 9 for their KS4 
IGCSE studies.  The session will commence at 6pm and all 
are asked to assemble in the Maths room. 
 
Uniform Shirts 
We would be grateful if those parents who have not already 
done so could kindly arrange payment for their uniform shirts 
as soon as possible, we hope to get this order off soon, 
thank you. 
 
Student Council 
As the main bulk of exams are fast approaching, 
yesterday we held our last Student Council meeting 
under the leadership of our Head Boy and Girl.  They 
have both done a smashing job and organised for a lot 
of the issues raised to be addressed.  For example: 
revamping the goals and fitting new nets; rearranging 
the lockers in the secondary school in class order; 
updating the Student Council Notice Board; promoting 
school rules and dress code;  taking care of the school 
environment. 
For Term 3, leadership now passes to Owen our Year 
10 Rep.  In any school student voice is very important 
so on behalf of the students and the staff a very big 
thank you to Kelis and Cain who are both now working 
towards their IGCSE’s. 
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A few weeks ago Year 1 and 2 
were lucky enough to be able to 
go and visit the Hydroponics at 

the US Base as part of our Science topic 
‘Growing Things’.  We learnt all about the 
difference things we can grow on Ascension. 
We saw watermelon, herbs, lettuces, 
tomatoes and huge cucumber plants! We 
even got to try some okra which some of us 
absolutely loved!  We learnt so much and we 
had some amazing questions.  CJ, the 
Hydroponics manager, was absolutely 
fantastic and made us feel super special. 
Miss Collard was in her element – 
surrounded by all the fruit and veg!!  We 
couldn’t stop talking about our trip to 
anyone that would listen.  We can’t wait to 
go back again soon!! – Miss Collard, Charlie 
and Winnie! 

Splash Gala 

On Thursday 6th of April, 

EYFS and KS1 held their 

annual Splash Gala at Two 

Boats Pool! The children 

pencil jumped, floated, and swam 

underwater and across the water in a 

fabulous display of aqua athleticism as 

parents watched and cheered.  This morning 

in assembly, we presented certificates to the 

children who won their events and we 

celebrated their hard work and 

determination.  

Thank you to Sean and Marina Burns who 

decided on the winners last week, and 

thanks also to Christiane who has been our 

lifeguard all term. Well done to all of the 

children – and keep swimming! Mr Britten 

Nursery Admissions – September 2021 

Children, who are Aged 3 before the 31st 

August 2021, are welcome to attend 

Nursery at Two Boats School, starting 14th 

September 2021. 

If you would like your child to join 

Nursery, please contact Mrs Denise John 

in the school office on Tel: 64432 for an 

Admission’s Form.   

You can also download a Form from our 

website www.tbschool.edu.ac or email: 

Denise.John@tbschool.edu.ac 
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